
Legislature is there to fix problems.  CHL holders are not the 

problem.  Neither are the guns they carry.  HB 2007 creates 

vast and undefined “off-limits” locations for CHL holders. Any 

government entity of any kind can not only declare its 

property off limits to law-abiding gun owners but extend that 

to “adjacent” grounds which could mean anything.  A city hall 

could declare a nearby grocery store off limits. It will be a 

crime to pick up or drop off a person at the Portland Airport 

even if you never leave your car.  A drive through any 

metropolitan area will make you a criminal countless time 

over.  Do not make CHL holders criminals! 


